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NOTICE: Road work coming to Kirby Road 

DECEMBER 2023  
 
Dear resident, 
The City of Vaughan will be reconstructing the slope – or steep hill – in the road along Kirby Road, 
from 6901 Kirby Rd. to approximately 200 metres west of Huntington Road, to ensure it remains safe 
and accessible for vehicular traffic.  
 
To safely complete the work, a road closure will be required. This area will be closed to vehicular 
traffic from Wednesday, Jan. 3, 2024 until the end of August 2024.  

Will traffic detours be put in place?  
 
Yes. Detour routes and signage will be in place to guide 
traffic at the following intersections: 
 

• Albion-Vaughan Road and King-Vaughan Road  
• Albion-Vaughan Road and Kirby Road  
• Cold Creek Road and Kirby Road  
• Highway 50 and Albion-Vaughan Road  
• Highway 50 and Nashville Road  
• Nashville Road and Huntington Road  

 
How can I stay informed about the project? 
 
If you have any questions about the work as it 
progresses, you may contact the City’s  
Infrastructure Delivery department via email  
at Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca. 

Contact 
Infrastructure Delivery 
905-832-2281, ext. 8917 
Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 
vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects 
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